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THE CAREGIVER'S ADVOCATE - 
WINTER EDITION 2017

We hope you will take a look at 
the newest edition of our 
quarterly newsletter, The 
Caregiver's Advocate. Here you 
will find our 2016 Caregivers of 
the Year, RCI program updates, 
brief highlights of staff, training 
opportunities, pictures from the 
2016 RCI National Summit, local 
CARE-NET happenings, RCI staff 
announcements, and much more. 
Click on the picture to open the 
newsletter.

The Caregiver's Advocate is a quarterly newsletter designed to support and promote the 
work of Georgia's 12 CARE-NETs. This is a Georgia CARE-NET Coalition publication 

sponsored by the Rosalynn Carter Institute for Caregiving.

Connect with us!

If you enjoyed our newsletter, feel free to forward to a friend.
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